
 
Legal Notice 

 

Town of Rye, NH 
Request for Proposals 

 
 

The Town of Rye, NH is seeking proposals from electrical contractors interested in 
providing services for the replacement of the stand-by emergency generator, transfer 
switch and distribution panel at the Town’s Highway Garage.  
 
Deadline for receipt of proposals is 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 21, 2018 at the 
Selectmen’s Office, Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870. Proposals shall be 
sealed and marked on the outside “Highway Garage Generator”.   
 
Interested parties should contact Dennis McCarthy, the Public Works Director by calling:  
603-964-5300 or emailing: dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us to obtain a copy of the proposal 
criteria. 
 
The Town of Rye, NH reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any 
reason determined by the Town to be in the best interest of the Town, further the Board 
of Selectmen reserve the right to select the proposal which they determine is the most 
responsive to the proposal conditions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


